
              

 

 

 

   

Notice to Residents: 

Road Paving on County Route 32 

 

Starting Wednesday, May 15th, the Sullivan County Division of 

Public Works will commence contract paving on County Route 32 

(Proctor Road). This paving project is anticipated to last 

approximately 45 days. 

 

           Traffic Update            

 

Traffic Maintenance: Throughout the paving process, efforts will 

be made to maintain traffic flow on County Route 32. 

 

Reduced Speed Limit: Please note that within the work zone, the 

speed limit will be reduced to 35 mph for the safety of workers 

and commuters alike. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding during this 

period of road improvement. Your patience and adherence to the 

reduced speed limit are crucial for the safety of everyone 

involved. 


